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Joondalup Athletics Centre acknowledge the Whadjuk people of the Nyoongar Nations, who are  
the traditional owners of the land on which we meet, train and compete.  We pay our respects to

their elders, past, present and emerging.

REGISTRATIONS OPEN TO NEW AND
RETURNING FAMILIES THIS COMING

SUNDAY 1ST SEPTEMBER @ 8am

Are you our

next Olympic

Athlete



Click Here to take you to the Registration Portal
Click on the Green Register Button located top right
of screen
Returning Athletes please enter your Username and
Password from last season
New Athletes click on Create New Family Account
Returning athletes check that all details are correct
New registrations please enter details as prompted
MAKE SURE YOU SELECT YES TO MAILING LIST
Select the athlete or athletes you are registering
If adding a new athlete, click the Add New button
Follow the remaining prompts to payment screen
Pay via Credit/Debit Card or Paypal
Kidsport approved athletes please select Voucher
and input your voucher number given when you
received your email approval
Registration will be complete if you receive a
Welcome Email from us
If you don't receive a confirmation email please
contact Nicole at admin@joondalupathletics.com.au

IF REGISTERING AS A DUAL MEMBER PLEASE EMAIL
NICOLE TO RECEIVE FURTHER INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW

TO REGISTER FOR SENIORS.

HOW TO REGISTER

https://registration.resultshq.com.au/CentreRegistration/CentreInfo/46104e50-447d-4933-bf9b-e2d5c0af5400/
https://registration.resultshq.com.au/CentreRegistration/CentreInfo/46104e50-447d-4933-bf9b-e2d5c0af5400/
https://registration.resultshq.com.au/CentreRegistration/CentreInfo/46104e50-447d-4933-bf9b-e2d5c0af5400/












CENTRE TRAINING
Our training for 2024-25 will commence on Monday

16th September at Arena Joondalup



JAC JACKETS & HOODIES 
Missed out on our first order of Hoodies and Jackets,

don’t panic, we have now opened up a second round of
orders.  Place your order now via our Online Shop.

Delivery will be in early October so it’s just in time for
our new season and ideal to keep you and your athlete

warm after training or on those brisk Saturday mornings
of competition.


